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Upcoming Events 
 

Feb. 28 - Science Fair (2:15-2:45) 
 

Feb. 28 - Seroogy candy bars go home 
 

Feb. 28 - Basketball vs. St. Paul’s Algoma at St.  
                Mark’s, Green Bay - 4:30 pm 
 

Mar. 3 - 7 - Spirit Week 
 

Mar. 5 - Ash Wednesday Service - 2:00 pm            
              (K-8 Sing in Church) 
 

Mar. 6 - Preschool/Kindergarten Round Up - 5:30 -  
              7:00 pm 
 

Mar. 7 - 8 - LPS Basketball Tournament - Watertown 
 

Mar. 10 - 14 - Spring Break - NO SCHOOL 
 

Mar. 25 - Joint Parent/Board of Education Meeting -  
                 6:30 pm  

Hot Lunch 
This week’s hot lunch 
will be pancakes, hash 
browns, cinnamon rolls 
and mandarin oranges 
provided by 
Langebartel’s family in 
honor of Sam’s birthday. 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
Last week’s chapel 
offering collected for 
God’s Kingdom was 
$61.50 bringing our total 
to $389.76.  

 
Recording Ash Wednesday Song 
Just a reminder that this Friday, February 28 after chapel, we will be recording our 
Kindergarten-8th grade students singing Jesus, Thank You. Students in K-8 are asked to 
wear their teal school theme t-shirts on this day. A note was sent home last week 
about singing in-person at our Ash Wednesday service. If you haven’t done so yet, could 
you please fill out the bottom portion and return it to school by this Friday. Thank you! 



Science Fair 
This Friday, February 28, our school will be holding a Science Fair for the students in 
Kindergarten - Grade 8.  Friends and family of the students are invited to come and 
view the students’ science projects from 2:15 - 2:45 pm, and then students will be 
dismissed from school as normal. We hope to see you there!  
 

Seroogy Candy Bars 
The Seroogy candy bar orders will be ready to go home this Friday, February 28.  If you 
are here for the Science Fair, you can take them home with you.  This will be helpful 
especially if you have a larger order. 
 
Spirit Week - March 3 - 7 
Next week is Spirit Week.  Help us celebrate as our basketball team heads off to Luther 
Prep to play in a tournament.  

Monday - Pajama Day (come to school in your favorite PJ’s)  
Tuesday - Favorite Color Day (dress all in your favorite color) 
Wednesday - Dress Your Best Day (wear your nicest clothes)   
Thursday - Cardinal Pride Day (wear red, white and black colors! Go Cardinals!) 
Friday - Crazy Day (Mismatched/backwards clothes, crazy hair. Be Creative!) 

 
Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up   
Our Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up will be next week, Thursday, 
March 6 beginning at 5:30 pm.  We are thrilled with the interest that has 
already  been shown for signing your little ones up for the coming 
school year.  Looking forward to a fun evening with pizza, snacks and 
some “beary” exciting activities in their future classrooms. 

 

LPS Basketball Tournament 
Some of our students will be participating in a basketball tournament at Luther Prep 
School in Watertown on March 7 - 8. There will, however, be school for the rest of our 
student body on March 7. 

 



Pizza Fundraiser 
We are still looking for a number of volunteers to make the pizzas that were ordered for 
our Fundraiser. The pizzas will be made on March 29 at St. Mark’s Lutheran School in 
Green Bay. If you would like to help make these delicious pizzas, please go to the Signup 
Genius tab on our website and click on the Pizza Fundraiser Signup. Thank you! 
 

Joint Parent/Board of Education Meeting 
Parents are invited to attend the next Board of Education meeting being held on 
Tuesday, March  25 beginning at 6:30 pm.  You are encouraged to come and meet your 
Board of Education members and take this  opportunity to address any questions or 
concerns you may have regarding the school.  

 
School Choice Open Enrollment 
The open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program has 
begun and ends on April 17.   You can address any questions you may have about the 
program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator, at 
choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607.  Just a reminder that those 
families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year. 
 

Hot Lunch Dates Still Available for Second Semester 
If anyone is still interested in venturing into the kitchen to feed our hungry little ones on 
a Friday, we have two open  dates left for you to volunteer:  April 25 and May 23. We are 
so grateful for all our parent volunteers who are willing to provide these delicious 
lunches for our children and staff.  Thank you!! 
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